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On behalf of the PPN staff I would like thank everyone for their support and
help over the last 12 months. Lastly we would like to wish everyone a very
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 
The Secretariat would also like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a
very Merry Christmas and thank Morrin and Patrick for  their dedication and
hard work in  helping to  make Cork County PPN an effective and
productive organisation we can all be proud of.
 
Wishing everyone a happy and peaceful Christmas and all the best for
2023.

 


